
MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING  

September 18, 2023, at 7:00 p.m.  

 

 
TO:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council 

 

FROM:   Lisa Nocerini, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT:   Appointment of three members of the City Council for the purpose of Water 

& Sewer Agreement Discussions  

 

 

I am writing to request the council’s support for the appointment of three members of 
the City Council to participate with the city administration in discussions related to the 
city’s current water and sewer agreements. The importance of these agreements cannot 
be overstated, as they impact the well-being and quality of life of every resident of the 
community. To ensure an informed approach, and with Mayor Donovan’s input, I 
recommend the following appointments:  
 

1. Mayor Jerome Donovan  
2. Mayor Pro Tem Cathy North 
3. Councilmember Gregory Freeman  

 
This approach will help to make informed decisions that prioritize the best interests of 
the citizens while promoting the responsible stewardship of city resources. 
 
I kindly request that the City Council approve these appointments as soon as possible, 
enabling us to move forward with these critical discussions promptly.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and anticipated support.  
 


